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Happy New Year! In December we had our 16th Annual Barbie Hensler Memorial Toy Run 
and what a success it was. High Country Chapter, with significant help from Rim Country 
District of the MMA of AZ gathered 5 pickup- truck loads of toys, brought in 17 brand new 
bicycles and raised $3,000 in cash. All proceeds were distributed by the Women of the 
Moose at a party for the kids, and even some whole families, on Dec. 15th. It made for a 
very special Christmas for all of us and we hope yours was as well. 

Last year seemed to blaze by at warp speed with tons of awesome riding that the high 
country affords us. We want to thank all our amazing business members and clubs that 
support our efforts to promote motorcycle rights and safety and look forward to working will 
all of you next year. 

Now that we are entering January 2019, it is time to start thinking about spring! That’s 
right! We are already making plans for the 15th Annual Wild in the Weeds biker party at 
Punkin Center on May 3, 4, and 5. Be sure to save the date as we are pulling out all the 
stops with a few significant changes to make the party more fun and bigger than ever. 
Saturday’s festivities will feature the band “Unchained” out of Phoenix. You heard them last 
year at Too Broke For Sturgis so you won’t want to miss this year’s rally. 

To all our friends, families, supporters and members, please have a safe and prosperous 
New Year! 


